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Comments I object to this planning application. 
 
After reading the Transport Survey (TS) and the proposal to widen the access road to allow for easier 
turning in and out of this site I find that the proposal is still not adequate for use. 
 
The swept path analysis clearly shows how reduced the turning circle would be for an articulated lorry. 
 
There are not enough signs to warn pedestrians and cyclists, using the West Sussex approved cycle 
highway, that they are crossing a very busy interchange. 
 
I have witnessed many near misses while cycling when vehicles exiting the site have not seen 
pedestrians and/or cyclists due to poor visibility from their cabs and no awareness of what they are 
crossing. 
 
This is together with the dust that settles around the area including the bus-stop, pavements and 
cycle-way which are never cleared and made accessible for all. 
 
I note that Yeoman's Honda have been using a leaf-blower to blow dust from their property back onto 
the A259; which does not help the situation. 
 
I have read the dust management plan (DMP) and while it seems full of promises that the company 
claim they would adhere to following approval is sadly too little too late. 
 
I am a local resident and have had to endure years of dust settling around my home from this 
company.  My wife and I made numerous complaints to Environmental Health to no avail as it is 
deemed we "live too far away" for it to be an issue. 
 
The stockpiles more than exceed their allowable height restriction of 3 metres. 
 
The boundary fencing has never been properly maintained. 
 
The boundary planting has never taken place. 
 
This is a company who clearly focus on making money and do not give regard to the local amenity and 
environment.
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